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Hello there, 

 

I support HB 2965-3 because I, as well as my friends, want to protect Oregon's 

coastal waters from the harms of industrial aquaculture. As you may already know, it 

has been scientifically proven that net pen aquaculture of finfish causes 

environmental and socioeconomic harms. Not to mention, the increase of loss of life 

amongst these fish, who are living beings as well as the unintended fish that will 

suffer consequences both from the equipment and disease amongst aquatic animals 

as a result. I want my state of Oregon to prevent an influx of such operations now 

that they are banned. Please help us. 


